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Dear Parents and Caregivers 
 
This term, all students will be participating in weekly dance lessons. During this time, they will work on a 
routine to present at our 2019 End of Year Performance. 
 
Performance details: 
Where: Norwood Concert Hall (175 The Parade, Norwood) 
When: Monday 25 November (Week 7) 
Time: 7pm 
 
On the night, we ask that students are dropped off at the Concert Hall’s George St entrance at 6:30pm. They 
will be greeted by a staff member on arrival, signed in and taken back stage.  
 
Each class will be supervised, back stage, by their classroom teacher for the duration of the performance.  
 
Attendance 
As this is a compulsory school event, all students are expected to be present. If your child is unable to attend, 
could you please inform their classroom teacher by Monday 4 November. 
 
Costumes 
Please refer to the back of this note to see what your child is required to wear. This is, by no means, meant to 
be a costly task. Our local St Vincent De Paul and Salvation Army (Norwood) are aware of the event, and will 
happily assist with any of your needs. 
 
Tickets 
Tickets are $6 per person (adults and children) and can be purchased at the following link 
https://www.trybooking.com/BGGZN. To avoid anyone missing out, we ask that families only purchase a 
maximum of 4 tickets in the first release. Any remaining tickets will be available in the second release, on a 
first-in-first-served basis. 
 
We look forward to showcasing our talent at this fantastic event. The night will be filled with singing, dancing 
and, most importantly, Christmas spirit! 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me at the email address below this page. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Jessica Hoare 
Performing Arts Teacher   
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Costumes: 
 

Preschool/Mid-Year Reception:   

• Plain red t-shirt 

• Black pants or shorts 

• Santa hat or reindeer antlers 
 
Reception: 

• Plain long sleeve top (any colour) 

• Black pants 

• Beanie 

• Gloves 
 
Year 1: 

• Plain white t-shirt  

• Bright coloured board shorts (plain or patterned) 
 
Year 2: 

• Plain white t-shirt 

• Black pants or shorts and spikey hair (boys) 

• Black bike shorts or leggings (girls) 
 
Year 3: 

• Plain, bright green t-shirt 

• Black pants or shorts 
 
Year 4: 

• Plain white t-shirt 

• Black pants or shorts 
 
Year 5:  

• Pyjamas (summer or winter) 
 
Year 6/7: 

• Plain white t-shirt 

• Black pants or shorts 

• Button up shirt (checked or plain) or zip up jacket (with or without hood) 

• Cap hat (optional) 
 
 
Note –  

• Pants and shorts that are made with stretchy material are best to dance in (for example: leggings, track 
pants or P.E. shorts) 

• All students are asked to wear sneakers for footwear 

• Long hair is to be neatly tied up/off the face 
 
 


